
LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT –
PERMIT APPLICATION

SUBMISSION
NIOSH PITTSBURGH

LANDFILL REMEDIATION
626 COCHRAN MILL

ROAD
CLAIRTON, ALLEGHENY

COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA
15025

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
U.S. Department of Health and
Human  Services,  Center  for
Disease  Prevention  (CDC),
National  Institute  for
Occupational  Safety  and
Health  (NIOSH)  intends  to
make  an  application  to  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental  Protection
(DEP)  for  a  Water  Quality
Management  Permit  for  the
discharge of industrial wastes
in a manner which meet DEP
requirements,  from a  facility
located  in  South  Park
Township,  Allegheny  County.
This is a new discharge of an
intermittent  nature,  to
McElheny  Run  for  the
treatment  of  impacted
groundwater  and  surface
water  during  construction
phase remediation at the site
located  at  626  Cochran  Mill
Road  in  Pittsburgh.   This
application is made under the
provisions  of  the  Clean
Streams Law, the Act of June
22,  1937,  P.L.  1987,  as
amended.  Persons  desiring
additional information, or who
wish  to  provide  comment
concerning  this  permit
application should contact the
Company as indicated above,
or DEP at the follow address:
Regional  Water  Quality
Manager,  400  Waterfront
Drive,  Pittsburgh,  PA  1522,
(412)442-4000,  after
December 4, 2023.


